
 

 
 
 
December 18, 2020 
           
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
It is with a heavy heart that I share this news with you. Six (6) nursing care 
Residents have tested positive for COVID-19. Currently they are doing fine and 
not showing any signs or symptoms of the infection.  

Per our request, the San Francisco Department of Public Health came out to the 
Home and offered suggestions to help us.  

Today, a crew of seven staff members helped us move Residents with COVID-19 
to one end of Sacred Heart hall for isolation and to protect other Residents from 
being infected.   

All staff will continue to test weekly; all the Residents will now be tested weekly 
as well until the outbreak is over.  

I am sure that you will understand that we can not allow any form of visitation for 
the next 2 weeks. 

Please pray with us for the wellbeing of all our Residents, especially those 
infected with the virus. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to email or call me. 

Thank you and God bless you,  
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 


